INVITATION TO BID

TOWN OF MARSHFIELD

The Town of Marshfield, through the Board of Public Works, request bids for
“Bulldozer and Operator Services”

The project consists of providing bulldozer and operator services to the Town of Marshfield Department of
Public Works on an as needed basis.

Copies of the contract documents will be available as of July 25, 2018 at the Marshfield Town Hall, second
floor, DPW Office, 870 Moraine Street, Marshfield, MA. 02050, Mon 8am — 7pm, Tue-Thu 8am — 4pm, Fri
8am — 12:30 pm, except holidays, upon deposit of a refundable check made out to the Town of Marshfield in
the amount of $20,00. Documents will be mailed for an additional non-refundable payment of $10.00 made
payable to the Town of Marshfield for postage or by receipt of the recipients FedEx account number.

Sealed bids marked “Bulldozer Services” will be received at the office of the Department of Public Works
until 2pm on August 6, 2018 at which time they will be opened and publicly read in Hearing Room # 2, second
floor, Town Hall. All bids shall be based on Department of Public Works issued contract documents and any
addenda to the contract.

The awarding authority reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids as deemed to be in the best interest
of the Town of Marshfield.

All proposals are subject to M.G.L. Ch 30B and Massachusetts prevailing wage rates. Each bid shall be
accompanied by a bid security in the amount and form as stated in the Instructions to Bidders.

For further information, please contact Thomas J. Reynolds, Superintendent of Public Works (@ 781-834-5575
/ treynolds@townofmarshfield.org.



